
From: BILL NEBELSICK Owner <nebel@centurylink.net> 

Date: April 27, 2017 at 2:16:09 PM CDT 

To: weitala7@hot.mail.com 

Cc: lylebodefarm@santel.net 

Subject: proposed wind farms 

I  am writing in regards to the proposed wind farm in Davison County.  I am totally against 

them.  After researching the health problems they create, I don't want them anywhere in Davison 

County; let alone 1000 feet from someone's residence.  The disadvantages to wind farms far 

outweigh the advantages.  The sound and the constant "blinking" of the sun caused by the 

turbines are both bad for your health.  As a migraine sufferer, the constant "blinking" or blocking 

of sun at intervals would cause me ;headaches.   I am asking you to vote against the wind farms 

for our county.  Keep Davison County a beautiful county;  not dotted with eyesores. 

 

 

Sherry Nebelsick 
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